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25 April 2022 
 
 
Mr. Adrian McCreesh 
Chief Executive 
Mid Ulster District Council 
50 Ballyronan Road 
Magherafelt 
BT45 6EN 

 
Via email:   chief.executive@midulstercouncil.org
 
 
 
Dear Adrian 
 
I would advise you that Ards and North Down Borough Council recently agreed to 
continue to light up its buildings in support of and in solidarity with the people of 
Ukraine, where there are no other scheduled lighting up commitments, and that the 
Council writes to the other Council’s calling upon them to do the same. 
 
I would be grateful if you would present this request to your Council for its consideration. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Stephen Reid 
Chief Executive 
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